
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Parental mental Health Questionnaire Feedback 

Thank you to all parents/carers who took part in the online questionnaire. Your feedback has helped to 

identify strengths and areas of development. Below are the results.  

 

At school, we encourage the use of worry boxes so that pupils can share their worries. We will ensure that all 

pupils are aware of these. Pupils have had an assembly about promoting good sleeping habits and in the wellbeing 

section of the website there is a ‘Sleeping guide’ for parents. Building up resilience and overcoming frustrations 

will be a key focus for next academic year as a self-regulated learning and behaviour strategy.  

 

We will … 

update the website further, 

continue to post on school 

platforms and continue to 

provide information on the 

Wellbeing Newsletter. 

 

We aim to share more 

guidance in our wellbeing 

newsletters. 

From September, we will 

provide some virtual 

Connect 5 Wellbeing 

sessions for parents.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Lead 

jane.evans@gorsehall.tameside.sch.uk 

SENCO 

nazia.suleman@gorsehall.tameside.sch.uk  

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

alex.flood@gorsehall.tameside.sch  

Welfare Mentor 

jane.troy@gorsehall.tameside.sch 

If you would feel more comfortable 

speaking to class teacher or 

teaching assistant, please contact 

them directly through email or 

contact the office to arrange an 

appointment. 

 

 

If your child wishes 

to speak to someone, 

they can approach 

their class teacher or 

a member of school 

that they feel 

comfortable talking 

to. 

Thank you so much for your continued support.  

Miss Evans and the Wellbeing Team       
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